
    40 Garngaber Ave. 

        Lenzie 

        Glasgow G66 4LL 

        Tel: 0141 776 3237 

        24th October 2024   

Dear Members and Friends, 

The Mothers’ Union Provincial Retreat will take place at St Mary’s Monastery, Hatton Road, 

Kinnoull, Perth PH2 7BP from Tuesday 8th to Thursday 10th April 2025. This is the week 

before Holy Week and after we go to British Summer Time.  The monastery offers single en-

suite rooms with lift access to all floors. The Retreat Leader will be the Revd. Lara Dose, 

Rector of Holy Trinity, Dunfermline in the Diocese of St Andrews, Dunkeld & Dunblane. 

More information about Lara and the Retreat is now on the MU Scotland website where you 

can also download the poster and copies of this letter in Word or PDF format. 

The cost will be £235 per person. We do not want cost to be a barrier, so we have a small 

fund to provide assistance if needed. Please put a note in the Notes box on the application 

form if this applies to you. 

If you would like to apply for a place, please do so as soon as possible. The preferred method 

is to go to https://muscotland.org.uk/RetreatApp.php and complete the online form. This 

keeps the administration work and costs to a minimum. Alternatively, you can return the form 

below along with a stamped self-addressed envelope to me by post.  I shall confirm 

availability of places by email or telephone within two days of receiving your application. 

Please send your payment with your application. We’ll not deposit it until a place is 

confirmed. The latest date for the receipt of payments is Monday, 3rd March 2025.  

With every good wish, 

Pat Hindle 

Provincial MU Retreat Organiser 

 

If you are unable to use the online booking facility, please return this form (one form per 

person please) as soon as possible to: 

MU Retreat, c/o Mrs Pat Hindle, 40 Garngaber Avenue, Lenzie, Glasgow G66 4LL 

Please enclose a correctly stamped self-addressed envelope (DL or C5 size) for the final 

joining instructions and your cheque for £235 per person made payable to “MU 

Scotland Provincial Account”. 

I wish to attend the MU Scottish Retreat 2025 at St Mary’s Monastery, Kinnoull, Perth 

from Tuesday 8th to Thursday 10th April 2025. 

First Name …………………………….   Surname ……………………………………. 

Address …………………………………….…………………………………………………  

………………………………………………………………..        Post code………………. 

Telephone No ………………………….  Email address…………………………………….. 

 

Special diet or other requirements: ………………………………………… 

 

Notes to the Retreat Organiser: ………………………………………… 

https://muscotland.org.uk/RetreatApp.php

